
Testing Calendar

Dear Coyotes

Our first basketball game is this Monday,

January 22 at home against Horizon West at

5:30 pm in the Gym. We hope to see as many

Coyotes as possible cheer on our boys and girls

basketball teams. 

Hamlin T-shirts will be on sale at the game. The

cost is $20 dollars cash or School Pay accepted.

High School Magnet Information - students

interested in applying for a high school magnet

have until February 15, 2024. Information can be

found on the OCPS website and click on the

picture icon “magnet” found on the front page or

use this link

https://www.ocps.net/cms/One.aspx?

portalId=54703&pageId=102967

GO Coyotes!

Dr. Knight 

Thursday, 1/25 - ELL

Recognition Night 6:30 pm in

the Cafeteria
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Upcoming Events
for the week

Principal
Message

1/23 - ACCESS for ELL students

Listening and Reading

1/25 - ACCESS for ELL students

Writing

March 4-8 Progress Monitoring

Activities

https://www.ocps.net/cms/One.aspx?portalId=54703&pageId=102967
https://www.ocps.net/cms/One.aspx?portalId=54703&pageId=102967


Reminders

Paint - It - Purple on Wednesdays!

Each Wednesday Show Hamlin Spirit by wearing purple. Need to

purchase a Hamlin Middle T-shirt, please visit:

www.tinyurl.com/hamlinshirt.

Spirit Shirt Fridays

On Fridays during the month of January please show your spirit by

wearing your favorite TV Show or Movie t-shirt. As always, you can

wear purple on Fridays to show your School Spirit.

February - Black History Month t-shirt or red for Heart Healthy Month

March - Hop into Spring by wearing your favorite spring t-shirt

4th Quarter (March 29-May 24) Aloha Friday’s - wear you Hawaiian

shirts

PTSO Membership & Spirit Wear

Please visit their website to purchase your spirit wear and join our

PTSO! www.hamlinmiddleschoolptso.com

Donations Needed

Please donate gently used clothing and shoes to our donation bin

located in between Hamlin Middle and Hamlin Elementary off of

Silver Grove Blvd. Our school receives money for your donations. The

money is used to help recognize the efforts of our students and staff

throughout the school year!

Brain FUSE Tutoring

Free tutoring offered from the Orange County Library System. For

directions, please visit our website at hamlinms.ocps.net or click this

link.  

https://cdnsm5-ss15.sharpschool.com/UserFiles/Servers/Server_1768586/File/BrainFuse%20FREE%20Tutoring%20Directions.pdf
https://cdnsm5-ss15.sharpschool.com/UserFiles/Servers/Server_1768586/File/BrainFuse%20FREE%20Tutoring%20Directions.pdf


Media Center News

It's time to rev your reading engines and zoom full speed ahead! Literacy Week is

here! From January 22 to January 26, we'll be having lots of fun-filled daily

activities.

The Winter Scholastic Book Fair will be here all week. Your child can get lost in

a world of books Monday-Friday, from 8:50-4: 10!

Don't forget to set up an eWallet account using the link below to kickstart your

child’s reading adventure. It's worth noting that every penny spent at the book

fair will be directed back into the media center.

 https://www.scholastic.com/bf/hamlinmiddleschool1

https://www.scholastic.com/bf/hamlinmiddleschool1
https://www.scholastic.com/bf/hamlinmiddleschool1


Yearbook

Be sure to preorder your yearbook for a reduced price. 

After January 20 the price increases from $35 to $40. 

The last day to purchase a yearbook ad for your 8th grader also

closes January 20. 
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